
 

 

 
 

On Thursday, students in Mrs Crowie’s pen pal club 

mailed their letters off to their new pen friends in 

France. The students wrote about themselves, what 

they like doing and all about Ascension. They are 

eagerly anticipating their reply letters. Thank you to 

Mrs Reynolds for driving us to the Post Office. 

 

 


